
 
 

M2 SPED 

Awareness Year 

11 Summer 

School 

Programme 
invitation 

Are you interested 
in either: 

(a) Career in Healthcare (Medicine, 
Dentistry, Psychology) or 

counselling? 
                       OR 

(b) Have an interest in 
Neurodiveristy or Mental Health? 
                      OR  

(c) Want a certificate of participation 
for your future job/Uni 

applications?                   

Look no further: Registered Charity M2 

SPED Awareness (RCN:1183367) has a 
free online summer school programme 

for you. 

 

 

 

e-mail Dr Mitchell at 
mitchellojunior@m2sped.onmicrosoft.com ASAP 

to reserve your space! 

(10 spaces available) 

Spaces are offered FREE on first come first serve basis. 

mailto:mitchellojunior@m2sped.onmicrosoft.com


 
 

 

 
 

 

Summer School running Weekdays between 
Monday 8th July- Wednesday 17th July 2024 at 

10am -3pm on MS Teams 

 
Would you like to take part in a university style 

programme which would help you make a difference 
in society? 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See the transition above from working in an 

online remote environment to being a confident 

public speaker by the end of our programme! 

This could be you after 1.5 weeks with us! 😊  

 Feel like a University Student as you take part in 
interactive tutorials delivered by Doctors, Law 
graduates, Teachers & current university 
students. Also have the chance to attend 
workshops on interview skills & personal 
statements for job & university applications. 

Our Programme aims to educate young 

people about neurodiversity (Autism, 
ADHD, Dyslexia, etc.), the stigma and its 

effect on Education, Employment, and 

Mental Health. 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Timetable for Summer School 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

Mentor Support 

During the programme, you will be allocated 

a mentor who will support you with either:  

(i) support with the projects of the programme. 

 (ii) advice regarding higher education application 
support. 

 (iii) advice and signposting in regard to supporting 
their possible own/friends/family member's experience 
of neurodiversity. 

 

 

 

 

Interested? Sign up Now by e-mailing Dr 
Mitchell via: 

mitchellojunior@m2sped.onmicrosoft.com 


